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May 29, 1955

Marriner S. Eccles,
Governor, Federal Reserve Board,
LVashington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Eccles:

I will be in "Washington again the week of June 3 and I
hope to have the privilege of an interview with you to
see if I can help again with the banking bill in the
senate.

Would it be too much to ask if one of your secretaries
could be requested to look up the record of the senate
vote on your confirmation? When I arrive I want to check
up and see how«ell some of my friends kept their pro-
mises.

I am most appreciative of the information you sent me
regarding your statement before the senate committee on
the banking bill. I think you did a wonderful job, as
you did before the House committee, whose hearings I
attended. I believe when this bill is passed you can be
trusted not to throttle the intent of the law by un-
reasonable regulation? and rules, as so many Washington
bureaus have done. When this banking bill is passed,
for the first time in the history of iynerica, we will
have a real banking system that can actually serve im-
partially the country at large. 'I think I can see how
it will work a change in our system of financing indus-
try so that the hew York underwriting houses will not
have ever again the opportunity to mistreat both our
industries and investors. Good luck to you, I will do
everything I can to help.

Best regards,

Yours very truly,
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